
 
 

Siegfried Capital Wins Bloomberg Businessweek Award for 
Best Performer in Hedge Fund 2024 

21 March 2025 

Dear Friends, 

I am thrilled to share with you the exciting news that the flagship fund of Siegfried Capital has 
been honored with the Best Performer in Hedge Funds (AUM over 500 million USD) award 
by Bloomberg Businessweek. The award ceremony took place on March 21, 2025, at the 
Conrad Hotel in Hong Kong. 

You can find the official announcement from Bloomberg 
Businessweek at the following link: 

https://www.bbwhkevent.com/hf2024 

In 2022, the fund was awarded Best Performer of Emerging 
Hedge Funds, and with Bloomberg Businessweek not hosting the 
award in 2023, we are especially proud to have achieved this 
recognition for two consecutive years. 

This accomplishment is a direct result of the collective efforts and 
expertise of our dedicated business partners, skilled managers, and 
diligent staffs. It is their unwavering commitment to excellence that 
enables us to consistently deliver outstanding performance for our 
fund investors. 

We remain steadfast in our commitment to providing high-quality portfolios and will continue to 
work diligently to ensure that we meet the performance targets outlined in our fund descriptions. 

Thank you for your continued trust and support. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Silver Kung, Ph.D 
Siegfried Capital 


